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elsewhere. Through her writing she has explored the topic of living small for more
than a decade. She lives small with her husband, a photographer, and their son in
Jackson Heights, Queens, in New York.
Naturally Inspired Krissy Ballinger 2020 Its undeniable that society's reliance on
the quick-and-easy fix is causing mayhem for human health, our planet, and future
generations. Naturally Inspired is the perfect resource for those on a mission to
live a natural life free from avoidable toxins. By replacing a few store-bought
products with DIY alternatives, not only will you improve your overall health and
wellbeing, youll also save money and reduce waste. With her gentle and realistic
approach, Krissy Ballinger will help you reduce your bodys toxic burden with
recipes for common day-to-day essentials like deodorant, sunscreen, magnesium oil,
dishwasher tablets, cleaning sprays and much more. Its easy to be inspired by the
simplicity of the recipes and the stunning photography, along with the inclusion
of thermal appliance methods and seemingly endless ideas on how to use essential
oils. Natural DIY has never been so easy and rewarding.
The Australian Official Journal of Trademarks 1907
Logotype Michael Evamy 2012-09-24 Logotype is the definitive modern collection of
logotypes, monograms and other text-based corporate marks. Featuring more than
1,300 international typographic identities, by around 250 design studios, this is
an indispensable handbook for every design studio, providing a valuable resource
to draw on in branding and corporate identity projects. Logotype is truly
international, and features the world’s outstanding identity designers. Examples
are drawn not just from Western Europe and North America but also Australia, South
Africa, the Far East, Israel, Iran, South America and Eastern Europe. Contributing
design firms include giants such as Pentagram, Vignelli Associates, Chermayeff &
Geismar, Wolff Olins, Landor, Total Identity and Ken Miki & Associates as well as
dozens of highly creative, emerging studios. Retaining the striking black-andwhite aesthetic and structure of Logo (also by Michael Evamy) and Symbol, Logotype
is an important and essential companion volume.
Natural Home Cleaning Fern Green 2019-02-19 Are you becoming more conscious of the
ingredients you use to clean your home? Are you fed up with using strong chemicals
and aware these could be having a detrimental effect on your health? In this book,
you will find over 110 recipes for practically any cleaning dilemma, from natural
disinfectant to safe and effective stain removal. Each chapter covers every room
in your home with simple recipes to make your house sparkly clean, as well as
being good to the environment and your health. From bathroom battles to kitchen

Prosthetic Joint Infections Trisha Peel 2017-11-28 This book outlines the most
updated clinical guidelines that are vital for the prevention infections and care
of patients with joint infections following a replacement surgery, one of the
highest volume medical interventions globally. Sections address the diagnosis,
management approaches and prevention of prosthetic joint infections. Written by
experts in the field, this text provides a brief overview of the literature and
current recommendations in each of the specified areas. Given the rapidly evolving
state-of-play in this clinical area, this compendium grows increasingly important
to clinicians in their management decisions. Prosthetic Joint Infections is a
valuable resource for infectious disease specialists, epidemiologists, surgeons,
and orthopedic specialists who may work with patients with prosthetic joint
infections.
Therapeutic Exercise Carolyn Kisner 2017-10-18 Here is all the guidance you need
to customize interventions for individuals with movement dysfunction. YouÕll find
the perfect balance of theory and clinical techniqueÑin-depth discussions of the
principles of therapeutic exercise and manual therapy and the most up-to-date
exercise and management guidelines.
The Little Book of Living Small Laura Fenton 2020-06-08 A comprehensive guide to
small-space secrets and real-life solutions for living in 1,200 square feet or
less. The Little Book of Living Small shows readers how to make the most of
limited square footage—with grace and style—and serves as the cheerleader readers
need to help themselves feel satisfied and proud of their choice to live with
less. In addition to exploring both the motivation behind choosing to live in a
small space, as well as the practical, everyday advice for managing a tight
footprint, The Little Book of Living Small also includes case studies: 12 stylesavvy, small-space dwellers open their doors and share their design secrets.
Author Laura Fenton covers a range of homes including studio apartments, one- and
two-bedroom houses, a tiny house, a co-living space, and even whole houses.
Stylistically these homes range from urban, rural, minimalist, and country, with
the unifying thread that they are all real homes of less than 1,200 square feet
that offer clever solutions that readers can use in their own homes. Laura Fenton
is the lifestyle director at Parents magazine. With more than fifteen years of
experience, her work has appeared in major publications including Better Homes &
Gardens, Country Living, Good Housekeeping, and on leading home websites including
Remodelista.com, HGTV.com, ElleDecor.com, HouseBeautiful.com, Refinery29, and
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messes, this book solves every cleaning problem that you might come up with at
home. Learn how to make everyday products, such as an all-purpose cleaner and
laundry detergent, but also the best way to clean things, such as pillows or
carpet that you don't clean every day. You can also find out how to scent your
homemade products with essential oils to make your home smell how you want it to.
Homemade cleaning products can just as powerful as store-bought, and Natural Home
Cleaning shows you how.
Remodelista: A Guide to the 100 Most Beautiful, Useful Household Objects Julie
Carlson 2013-11-05 Remodelista: A Guide to the 100 Most Beautiful, Useful
Household Objects is an in-depth listing of the most recommended and timeless
household objects, excerpted from Remodelista. Remodelista.com is the go-to,
undisputed authority for home design enthusiasts, remodelers, architects, and
designers. Unlike sites that cater to all tastes, Remodelista has a singular and
clearly defined aesthetic: classic pieces trump designs that are trendy and
transient, and well-edited spaces take precedence over cluttered environments.
High and low mix seamlessly here, and getting the look need not be expensive
(think Design Within Reach meets Ikea). Remodelista decodes the secrets to
achieving this aesthetic, with in-depth tours and lessons from 12 enviable homes;
a recipe-like breakdown of the hardest-working kitchens and baths; dozens of doit-yourself projects; “The Remodelista 100,” a guide to the best everyday
household objects; and an in-depth look at the ins and outs of the remodeling
process. In a world of design confusion, Remodelista takes the guesswork out of
the process.
The Wok: Recipes and Techniques J. Kenji López-Alt 2022-03-08 #1 New York Times
Bestseller • #1 Washington Post Bestseller • One of Time's 10 Most Anticipated
Cookbooks of 2022 From J. Kenji López-Alt, the author of the best-selling cookbook
The Food Lab: the definitive guide to the science and technique of cooking in a
wok. J. Kenji López-Alt’s debut cookbook, The Food Lab, revolutionized home
cooking, selling more than half a million copies with its science-based approach
to everyday foods. And for fast, fresh cooking for his family, there’s one pan
López-Alt reaches for more than any other: the wok. Whether stir-frying, deep
frying, steaming, simmering, or braising, the wok is the most versatile pan in the
kitchen. Once you master the basics—the mechanics of a stir-fry, and how to get
smoky wok hei at home—you’re ready to cook home-style and restaurant-style dishes
from across Asia and the United States, including Kung Pao Chicken, Pad Thai, and
San Francisco–Style Garlic Noodles. López-Alt also breaks down the science behind
beloved Beef Chow Fun, fried rice, dumplings, tempura vegetables or seafood, and
dashi-simmered dishes. Featuring more than 200 recipes—including simple no-cook
sides—explanations of knife skills and how to stock a pantry, and more than 1,000
color photographs, The Wok provides endless ideas for brightening up dinner.
WHO Monographs on Selected Medicinal Plants World Health Organization 1999 This is
the second volume in a series of monographs which are intended to promote
information exchange and international harmonised standards for the quality
control and use of herbal medicines. It contains scientific information on 30
selected plants, and each entry includes a pharmacopoeial summary for quality
assurance purposes, information on its clinical application and sections on
contraindications, pharmacology, safety issues, and dosage forms. It provides two
cumulative indexes with entries in alphabetical order by plant name and according
to the plant material of interest.
The Tailored Interior Greg Natale 2015-09-01 Multi-award-winning architect and
interior designer Greg Natale does things differently. His bold signature style
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juxtaposes clean lines with repeating geometric patterns, unadorned walls with
highly embellished feature pieces, and empty space with vivid splashes of color.
At once contemporary and vintage, restrained and flamboyant, sophisticated and
playful, Greg's spectacular interiors integrate architecture, design, and
decoration to create visually breathtaking masterpieces. In this stunning
photographic collection, Greg guides you through building a concept, layering
different elements for cohesion, embracing empty space, and using color and
pattern to add the finishing touches. Filled with practical advice and paired with
beautiful photography from Anson Smart and a foreword from Jonathan Adler, The
Tailored Interior will provide all the inspiration you need to transform your
living spaces into works of art.
Illustrated Manual of Pediatric Dermatology Susan Mallory 2005-03-28 Illustrated
Manual of Pediatric Dermatology presents simple approaches to the problems that
pediatricians and dermatologists see in their practices on a regular basis.
Including approximately 300 color photographs to aid accurate diagnosis, this
easy-to-use book provides a rapid reference guide to a broad range of pediatric
and adolescent skin diseases and disorders. With a highly useful combination of
photographs and concise, practical text, this important visual reference puts the
information that pediatric and family doctors need right at their fingertips.
Habitat Lauren Liess 2015-10-13 Lauren Liess, an interior designer and founder of
the popular blog Pure Style Home, fuses her love of design and the great outdoors
into all her work. In Habitat: The Field Guide to Decorating, her first book,
Lauren invites readers to bring nature inside by mixing the textures of natural
elements such as wood and stone with eclectic groupings of modern and quirky
vintage pieces. Readers will be inspired by the unique style of these rooms, which
include lovely framed botanical prints and Liess’s own textile patterns inspired
by wildflowers and weeds. The book is divided into three sections: Part I focuses
on the fundamental elements of design, with each chapter devoted to a particular
element, such as color, lighting, and furniture; Part II addresses the intangibles
of designing a space, such as aesthetics and creating a mood; and Part III tackles
unique room-specific challenges in every part of the house.
Acute Ischemic Stroke R. Gilberto González 2010-10-05 This updated second edition
of Acute Ischemic Stroke: Imaging and Intervention provides a comprehensive
account of the state of the art in the diagnosis and treatment of acute ischemic
stroke. The basic format of the first edition has been retained, with sections on
fundamentals such as pathophysiology and causes, imaging techniques and
interventions. However, each chapter has been revised to reflect the important
recent progress in advanced neuroimaging and the use of interventional tools. In
addition, a new chapter is included on the classification instruments for ischemic
stroke and their use in predicting outcomes and therapeutic triage. All of the
authors are internationally recognized experts and members of the
interdisciplinary stroke team at the Massachusetts General Hospital and Harvard
Medical School. The text is supported by numerous informative illustrations, and
ease of reference is ensured through the inclusion of suitable tables. This book
will serve as a unique source of up-to-date information for neurologists,
emergency physicians, radiologists and other health care providers who care for
the patient with acute ischemic stroke.
The Handbook of Global Outsourcing and Offshoring I. Oshri 2009-10-09 This book
offers a broad perspective on issues relating to the sourcing of systems and
business processes in a national and global context, examining the client's and
the vendor's involvement in sourcing relationships by putting the emphasis on the
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capabilities that each side should develop as a result of their interactions with
each other.
Beyond Grammar Mary R. Harmon 2012-09-10 Beyond Grammar: Language, Power, and the
Classroom asks readers to think about the power of words, the power of language
attitudes, and the power of language policies as they play out in communities, in
educational institutions, and in their own lives as individuals, teachers, and
participants in the larger community. Each chapter provides extended discussion of
a set of critical language issues that directly affect students in classrooms: the
political nature of language, the power of words, hate language and bullying,
gender and language, dialects, and language policies. Written for pre-service and
practicing teachers, this text addresses how teachers can alert students to the
realities of language and power--removing language study from a “neutral” corner
to situate it within the context of political, social, and cultural issues.
Developing a critical pedagogy about language instruction can help educators
understand that classrooms can either maintain existing inequity or address and
diminish inequity through critical language study. A common framework structures
the chapters of the text: * Each chapter begins with an overview of the language
issue in question, and includes references for further research and for classroom
use, and provides applications for classroom teachers. * Numerous references to
the popular press and the breadth of language issues found therein foreground
current thought on socio-cultural language issues, attitudes, standards, and
policies found in the culture(s) at large. * References to current and recent
events illustrate the language issue’s importance, cartoons address the issue, and
brief “For Thought” activities illustrate the point being discussed and extend the
reader’s knowledge and awareness. * “Personal Explorations” ask readers to go
beyond the text to develop further understanding; “Teaching Explorations” ask
teachers to apply chapter content to teaching situations. Beyond Grammar:
Language, Power, and the Classroom is intended for undergraduate and master’s
level courses that address literacy education, linguistics, and issues of language
and culture.
Inside Renovations Natalia J Pierce 2022-06-21 Inside Renovations is an essential
guide for every homeowner that will walk you through ALL the details of a home
renovation process, including a detailed focus on kitchen and bathroom
renovations. Although home renovations can be an exciting adventure, they can also
be extremely stressful. What you see on TV reno shows is far from reality! Kitchen
and bathroom designer Natalia J. Pierce offers an inside look at what really
happens when you undertake a major home renovation project. Filled with tips and
tricks that will save you time, money, and a lot of headaches, this book is the
perfect preparation for every homeowner planning to renovate. You will learn
everything that goes into a successful kitchen and bathroom renovation, such as
what materials will you need? When and how should you hire a professional
contractor or designer? What is a realistic budget and time frame for your
project? Inside Renovations is the blueprint for any homeowner who wants to
improve their home and not only survive the renovation journey but have a positive
outcome and experience.
Biotechnology 1999
Periprosthetic Joint Infection: Practical Management Guide Parvizi Javad
2013-12-15 This book Periprosthetic Joint Infection is a portable guide to the
practical management of surgical site infections following orthopedic procedures.
It designed to help answer clinician's questions regarding the prevention and
treatment of periprosthetic infections. It organized for rapid review, featuring
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evidence reviews, pitfalls, Rothman Institute Current Practices and Controversies.
The guide is being included in the course materials for the 29th Annual Current
Concepts in Joint Replacement® (CCJR) meeting thanks to a generous educational
grant from 3M Health Care.
The Rise of the Network Society Manuel Castells 2011-08-24 This first book in
Castells' groundbreaking trilogy, with a substantial new preface, highlights the
economic and social dynamics of the information age and shows how the network
society has now fully risen on a global scale. Groundbreaking volume on the impact
of the age of information on all aspects of society Includes coverage of the
influence of the internet and the net-economy Describes the accelerating pace of
innovation and social transformation Based on research in the USA, Asia, Latin
America, and Europe
Food & Wine 2008
“The” Information Age Manuel Castells 2010
Foolproof Fish America's Test Kitchen 2020-04-21 2021 IACP Award Winner in the
Single Subject Category Dive into seafood with confidence and get inspired by 198
recipes for multiple kinds of fish--featuring fresh, modern flavors and plenty of
fish facts For many home cooks, preparing seafood is a bit of mystery. But I'm
going to let you in on a little secret: Cooking great-tasting seafood is easy and
anyone, anywhere can do it. (That means you!) Our newest cookbook provides you
with everything you need to create satisfying and healthy seafood meals at home.
We explore how to buy quality fish and dive deep into all the varieties of fish
available, from light and flaky to rich and meaty. You'll get answers to all of
your seafood related questions and practical tips and tricks for handling fish.
But the recipes are where things get really exciting. From sumptuous appetizers
and savory soups and stews to easy weeknight dinners and company-worthy fare (and
a lot more), you'll learn just how rewarding it is to prepare seafood at home.
We've also included substitution information for each recipe. So if you can't find
a certain kind of fish or if you don't like the type used in the recipe, you can
use any of the listed substitutions and still achieve great results. Clever,
right? Having delicious, healthy (and easy) recipes to cook at home is more
important than ever. We hope you'll give seafood cookery a chance. You won't
regret it.
The New Shingled House John Ike 2015-10-13 The architectural style of the classic
American summer, the shingled house can suggest the beach, the countryside, the
mountains, and even the city. AD100 architects Ike Kligerman Barkley, one of the
most successful firms practicing in a traditional style today, presents 14 houses
that celebrate the simple wood shingle’s infinite flexibility—ranging from richly
historic to sculptural and experimental. The New Shingled House includes examples
throughout the fabled seaside resorts of New England—Martha’s Vineyard, Block
Island, and the Hamptons—as well as houses in California’s Bay Area and Point
Loma, on a pristine mountain lake in South Carolina, and a Scandinavian influenced
family residence in Connecticut. All are characterized by a sense of graciousness
and generosity that makes them unique spaces for the owners and enviable spaces
for readers. The versatility of the shingle style allows the designers to explore
formal ideas and to respond to client preferences and taste. The houses thus
achieve the architects’ fundamental goal: when their clients enter their new house
for the first time, they should feel as though they have always lived there. This
stunning visual presentation features new photography by noted interiors
photographer William Waldron, who has captured the graciousness and generosity of
the elegant interiors and welcoming porches and terraces that make these houses so
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inviting and timeless.
How to Change a Life Stacey Ballis 2017 "Eloise is content with her solitary life
as a successful private chef. She has her clients, her corgi, and a recipe for the
world's most perfect chocolate cream pie ... But when her favorite teacher dies
and her long lost trio of high school friends reunites at the wake, Eloise is
confronted by how lonely she really is. In honor of Mrs. O'Connor, Eloise, Lynne,
and Teresa revamp their senior class assignment and dare each other to create a
bucket list of things to accomplish by the time they each turn forty in May"-Common Contact Allergens John McFadden 2020-01-21 How to diagnose allergic contact
dermatitis, perform and interpret patch tests, and select the best treatment
options Written for a broad range of dermatologic professionals, Common Contact
Allergens is a straightforward and useful guide that bridges the gap between
detailed reference texts and basic handbooks on contact allergy, making it an
ideal addition to general dermatology practices for practical use in the office.
The first section of the book leads practitioners through the steps necessary to
effectively and accurately perform patch testing. This covers basic immunological
knowledge, various ways in which contact allergy can present, patch test
techniques, and how to diagnose allergic contact dermatitis. Giving attention to
all standard allergens, the second section offers an overview of the current
literature on each, with detailed analysis on determining the clinical relevance
of a positive patch test reaction. This convenient companion: Offers universally
applicable guidance on when and how to perform patch testing, as well as how to
interpret test reactions and arrive at accurate diagnoses Characterizes allergens
from the Standard ‘Baseline’ Series, the International Series, and the T.R.U.E.
Test Series Profiles allergens such as metals, fragrances, medicaments, rubber
chemicals, plant chemicals, hair and clothing dyes, excipients, and resins
Contains case reports, clinical images, patch test tips, and more Features colorcoded exposure templates for easy consultation Provides key pointers on how to
take patient histories and handle challenging cases Introduces new concepts such
as ‘microhistory’ and ‘microexamination’ Allows access to online supplementary
material featuring CAS numbers, toxicology, immunology, prevalence rates, chemical
structures, additional case reports, and more Common Contact Allergens is a
valuable reference tool for trainee and practicing general dermatologists,
dermatology nurses, occupational health physicians, allergists, and other medical
professionals with an interest in dermatology.
The New Net Zero Bill Maclay 2014-04 The new threshold for green building is not
just low energy, it's net-zero energy. In The New Net Zero, sustainable architect
Bill Maclay charts the path for designers and builders interested in exploring
green design's new-frontier net-zero-energy structures that produce as much energy
as they consume and are carbon neutral. In a nation where traditional buildings
use roughly 40 percent of the total fossil energy, the interest in net-zero
building is growing enormously--among both designers interested in addressing
climate change and consumers interested in energy efficiency and long-term
savings. Maclay, an award-winning net-zero designer whose buildings have achieved
high-performance goals at affordable costs, makes the case for a net-zero future;
explains net-zero building metrics, integrated design practices, and renewable
energy options; and shares his lessons learned on net-zero teambuilding. Designers
and builders will find a wealth of state-of-the-art information on such
considerations as air, water, and vapor barriers; embodied energy; residential and
commercial net-zero standards; monitoring and commissioning; insulation options;
costs; and more. The comprehensive overview is accompanied by several case
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studies, which include institutional buildings, commercial projects, and
residences. Both new-building and renovation projects are covered in detail. The
New Net Zero is geared toward professionals exploring net-zero design, but also
suitable for nonprofessionals seeking ideas and strategies on net-zero options
that are beautiful and renewably powered.
Bigger Than Tiny, Smaller Than Average Sheri Koones 2022-03-15 Inspiration and
answers for people wanting to live more sustainably in a smaller house while
respecting the environment and saving money on energy and maintenance. Smaller,
more environmentally friendly houses seem to be the wave of the future. As people
chose to move out of cities, finances and lifestyle will limit the size of the
houses these buyers will choose. This book includes lots of examples of small
house options around the country, including ADUs (accessory dwelling units).
Whether you’re building a small house, renovating an older home, or purchasing
something new, this book will provide inspiration. It compiles lots of previously
difficult-to-find information in one place. The sidebars describe home systems and
new materials helpful to any homeowner concerned about the environment and hoping
to save money on energy and maintenance.
Enterprise Information Systems Slimane Hammoudi 2017-06-28 This book constitutes
revised selected papers from the 18th International Conference on Enterprise
Information Systems, ICEIS 2016, held in Rome, Italy, in April 2016. The 23 papers
presented in this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from a total of 257
submissions to ICEIS 2016. The volume also contains one invited talk in full paper
length. The papers selected to be included in this book contribute to the
understanding of relevant trends of current research on enterprise information
systems, including issues with regard to enterprise engineering, heterogeneous
systems, security, software engineering, systems integration, business process
management, human factors and affective computing, ubiquitous computing, social
computing, knowledge management, and artificial intelligence.
The Natural Gas Industry Arlon R. Tussing 1995 This text places an emphasis on a
global perspective of the gas industry. Federal regulations, economics and the
unique effects of growing global environmentalism have all had an impact in
boosting the industry.
Remodelista: The A-Z Guide to Remodeling Your Home Julie Carlson 2013-11-05
Remodelista: The A-Z Guide to Remodeling Your Home is a quick and useful guide to
remodeling basics, excerpted from Remodelista. Remodelista.com is the go-to,
undisputed authority for home design enthusiasts, remodelers, architects, and
designers. Unlike sites that cater to all tastes, Remodelista has a singular and
clearly defined aesthetic: classic pieces trump designs that are trendy and
transient, and well-edited spaces take precedence over cluttered environments.
High and low mix seamlessly here, and getting the look need not be expensive
(think Design Within Reach meets Ikea). Remodelista decodes the secrets to
achieving this aesthetic, with in-depth tours and lessons from 12 enviable homes;
a recipe-like breakdown of the hardest-working kitchens and baths; dozens of doit-yourself projects; “The Remodelista 100,” a guide to the best everyday
household objects; and an in-depth look at the ins and outs of the remodeling
process. In a world of design confusion, Remodelista takes the guesswork out of
the process.
Gardenista Michelle Slatalla 2016-10-18 Named a Best Gift Book for Gardeners by
The New York Times Book Review, Los Angeles Times, San Francisco Chronicle,
Seattle Times, Domino magazine, and Goop. The team behind the inspirational design
sites Gardenista.com and Remodelista.com presents an all-in-one manual for making
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your outdoor space as welcoming as your living room. Tour personality-filled
gardens around the world and re-create the looks with no-fail planting palettes.
Find hundreds of design tips and easy DIYs, editors’ picks of 100 classic (and
stylish) objects, a landscaping primer with tips from pros, over 200 resources,
and so much more.
Clean My Space Melissa Maker 2017-03-07 The wildly popular YouTube star behind
Clean My Space presents the breakthrough solution to cleaning better with less
effort Melissa Maker is beloved by fans all over the world for her completely reengineered approach to cleaning. As the dynamic new authority on home and living,
Melissa knows that to invest any of our precious time in cleaning, we need to see
big, long-lasting results. So, she developed her method to help us get the most
out of our effort and keep our homes fresh and welcoming every day. In her longawaited debut book, she shares her revolutionary 3-step solution: • Identify the
most important areas (MIAs) in your home that need attention • Select the proper
products, tools, and techniques (PTT) for the job • Implement these new cleaning
routines so that they stick Clean My Space takes the chore out of cleaning with
Melissa’s incredible tips and cleaning hacks (the power of pretreating!) her
lightning fast 5-10 minute “express clean” routines for every room when time is
tightest, and her techniques for cleaning even the most daunting places and
spaces. And a big bonus: Melissa gives guidance on the best non-toxic, ecoconscious cleaning products and offers natural cleaning solution recipes you can
make at home using essential oils to soothe and refresh. With Melissa’s simple
groundbreaking method you can truly live in a cleaner, more cheerful, and calming
home all the time.
Ag 601 - 1998 Australian Gas Association 1998-01-01
Food Lovers' Guide to® Massachusetts Patricia Harris 2013-11-12 The ultimate guide
to the food scene in Massachusetts provides the inside scoop on the best places to
find, enjoy, and celebrate local culinary offerings. Written for residents and
visitors alike to find producers and purveyors of tasty local specialties, as well
as a rich array of other, indispensable food-related information including: food
festivals and culinary events; specialty food shops; farmers’ markets and farm
stands; trendy restaurants and time-tested iconic landmarks; and recipes using
local ingredients and traditions.
Remodelista: The Organized Home Julie Carlson 2017-11-14 Buy fewer (and better)
things. Store like with like. Get rid of the plastic. Display—don’t stash—your
belongings. Let go of your inner perfectionist and remember that rooms are for
living. These are a few of the central principles behind Remodelista: The
Organized Home, the new book from the team behind the inspirational design site
Remodelista.com. Whether you’re a minimalist or someone who takes pleasure in her
collections, we all yearn for an unencumbered life in a home that makes us happy.
This compact tome shows us how, with more than 100 simple and stylish tips, each
clearly presented and accompanied by full-color photographs that are sure to
inspire. Readers will learn strategies for conquering their homes’ problem zones
(from the medicine cabinet to the bedroom closet) and organizing tricks and tools
that can be deployed in every room (embrace trays; hunt for unused spaces
overhead; decant everything). Interviews with experts, ranging from kindergarten
teachers to hoteliers, offer even more ingenious ideas to steal. It all adds up to
the ultimate home organizing manual.
The Art of Escapism Cooking Mandy Lee 2019-10-15 In this inventive and intensely
personal cookbook, the blogger behind the award-winning ladyandpups.com reveals
how she cooked her way out of an untenable living situation, with more than eighty
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delicious Asian-inspired dishes with influences from around the world. For Mandy
Lee, moving from New York to Beijing for her husband’s work wasn’t an exotic
adventure—it was an ordeal. Growing increasingly exasperated with China’s stifling
political climate, its infuriating bureaucracy, and its choking pollution, she
began “an unapologetically angry food blog,” LadyandPups.com, to keep herself from
going mad. Mandy cooked because it channeled her focus, helping her cope with the
difficult circumstances of her new life. She filled her kitchen with warming
spices and sticky sauces while she shared recipes and observations about life,
food, and cooking in her blog posts. Born in Taiwan and raised in Vancouver, she
came of age food-wise in New York City and now lives in Hong Kong; her food
reflects the many places she’s lived. This entertaining and unusual cookbook is
the story of how “escapism cooking”—using the kitchen as a refuge and ultimately
creating delicious and satisfying meals—helped her crawl out of her expat limbo.
Illustrated with her own gorgeous photography, The Art of Escapism Cooking
provides that comforting feeling a good meal provides. Here are dozens of
innovative and often Asian-influenced recipes, divided into categories by mood and
occasion, such as: For Getting Out of Bed Poached Eggs with Miso-Browned Butter
Hollandaise Crackling Pancake with Caramel-Clustered Blueberries and Balsamic
Honey For Slurping Buffalo Fried Chicken Ramen Crab Bisque Tsukemen For a Crowd
Cumin Lamb Rib Burger Italian Meatballs in Taiwanese Rouzao Sauce For Snacking
Wontons with Shrimp and Chili Coconut Oil and Herbed Yogurt Spicy Chickpea Poppers
For Sweets Mochi with Peanut Brown Sugar and Ice Cream Recycled Nuts and Caramel
Apple Cake Every dish is sublimely delicious and worth the time and attention
required. Mandy also demystifies unfamiliar ingredients and where to find them,
shares her favorite tools, and provides instructions for essential condiments for
the pantry and fridge, such as Ramen Seasoning, Fried Chili Verde Sauce,
Caramelized Onion Powder Paste, and her Ultimate Sichuan Chile Oil.
Trends and Challenges in Digital Business Innovation Vincenzo Morabito 2014-02-04
This book describes the trends in digital innovation that are of most importance
for businesses and explores the key challenges. The book is in three parts, the
first of which focuses on developments in digital systems. Here, the ever-growing
relevance of big data, cloud computing, and mobile services for business is
discussed, and detailed consideration is given to the importance of social
listening for understanding user behavior and needs and the implications of IT
consumerization. In the second part, trends in digital management are examined,
with chapters devoted to work practice, digital business identity as well as
branding and governance. The final part of the book presents and reviews case
studies of digital innovation at the global level that provide a benchmark of best
practices, with inclusion of instructive fact sheets. While the book offers
academic coverage of the digital transformation of business organizations and the
associated challenges, it also describes concrete, real-world issues in clear,
easy-to-understand language and will serve as a toolbox for managers that can be
readily consulted. The text is supported by informative illustrations and tables,
and practitioners will also benefit from the reported case studies and highlighted
insights and recommendations.
Global Outsourcing and Offshoring Farok J. Contractor 2010-11-11 Companies are
increasingly asking which of their value chain activities are best performed
within their own company and which may be outsourced. In addition, they are also
considering which pieces of their value chain may be better performed abroad.
These interrelated decisions concerning outsourcing and offshoring have not only
changed entire industries, they have also transformed the lives of people across
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the world. Hundreds of millions of jobs in emerging nations have been the direct
result of outsourcing and offshoring decisions. At the same time, many people in
the developed world have lost their jobs because a company has been able to find a
cheaper alternative. Featuring contributions from scholars in eleven different
countries, this book was the first to examine the theory and practice of
outsourcing and offshoring simultaneously. It includes studies of a variety of
different industries, including pharmaceuticals, automobiles, medical records,
appliances, human resource management and telecommunications.
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Kindness Rules! (A Hello!Lucky Book) Hello!Lucky 2019-04-09 Manners don’t come
naturally to everyone! But did you know that elephants are known for their
impeccable etiquette? It’s true! This hilarious guide to good manners offers many
fun teaching moments for kids and their parents—it covers all the basics for the
preschool set, from saying “please” and “thank you” to sharing and being kind to
others. Filled with bright, adorable illustrations in Hello!Lucky’s inimitable
style, young children will love learning about manners with this delightful,
sturdy board book.
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